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MEETING DATE: April 28, 2020 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Heidi Hall, District I Supervisor 
 
SUBJECT: Certificate of Recognition for Nancy Picker  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Present Certificate of Recognition for Nancy Picker for her 46 years in 
public service.  
 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: Nancy Picker is retiring from her 46-year long career as a, Police and Fire 
Dispatcher, Firefighter and community organizer. She worked for the City of Chico Police 
Department, California Department of Forestry, Tahoe National Forest and most has recently served 
21 years in CAL Fire’s Nevada-Yuba-Placer Unit. Nancy’s a long-esteemed career has been 
dedicated to public safety and saving lives. Nancy’ contribution to CAL Fire and our community is 
invaluable.  
 
 
Therefore, I urge the Board to recognize Nancy Picker for her 46 years in public service.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Heidi Hall 
Supervisor, District I 
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